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Dear Sir / Madam,

Thank you for your letter of 10 May to the Prime Minister about people affected by
NHS-supplied blood. As the matter you raise concerns healthcare, your letter has
been passed to the Department of Health and I have been asked to reply.

I note your concerns.

However, now that Parliament has been dissolved before the General Election, the
Department cannot comment on this matter. What happens on this issue in the future

will be a matter for the incoming Government.

You may therefore wish to share your concerns with the relevant political parties or
write again to the Department after the election.

I am sorry I cannot be more helpful.

Yours faithfully,

Ola Adigun
Ministerial Correspondence and Public Enquiries



